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Audi plans test run at Le Castellet  
 

• Racing debut of latest specification Audi R15 TDI brought forward   
• Participation in 8-hour race at Le Castellet (France)   
• Total of three starts in 2010 Le Mans Series  
 
Ingolstadt, February 2, 2010 – To further prepare for the 2010 24 Hours of Le 
Mans, Audi Sport is planning an additional racing commitment with the Audi R15 
TDI that has undergone additional development. For April 11, the participation in 
the 8-hour race at Le Castellet in southern France is planned for testing purposes.  
 
Originally, the diesel racing sports car that is internally designated as “R15 plus” 
was to make its racing debut at the 1000-kilometer race at Spa-Francorchamps. The 
Belgian endurance classic continues to be on Audi Sport Team Joest’s race schedule 
as the final dress rehearsal for Le Mans. However, to complement these plans, Audi 
Sport also wants to use the season opener of the 2010 Le Mans Series (LMS) on the 
high-speed circuit at Le Castellet to test the “R15 plus” in racing conditions.  
 
“We’re on schedule with the additional developments we’re making on the R15 TDI 
and so this race should be possible,” says Head of Audi-Motorsport Dr. Wolfgang 
Ullrich. “Le Castellet is a race track that lends itself pretty well to testing for Le 
Mans, and we’ve frequently used this circuit for our Le Mans preparation. The 8-hour 
race distance makes the race of further interest to us.” 
  
Purely for logistical reasons, Audi Sport Team Joest has registered for the 2010 Le 
Mans Series. “But this should not at all be interpreted to mean that we will be 
contesting all five LMS races,” said Dr. Ullrich. “At the moment, we are only 
planning to race at Le Castellet, Spa-Francorchamps and Silverstone.”  
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The 1000-kilometer race at Silverstone (Great Britain) on September 12 will mark 
the finale of the 2010 Le Mans Series and simultaneously kicks off the Le Mans 
Intercontinental Cup, which Audi Sport Team Joest will tackle with two R15 TDI cars. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AUDI AG sold around 950,000 cars in 2009. The Company posted revenue of €34.2 billion and profit 
before tax of €3.2 billion in 2008. Audi produces vehicles in Ingolstadt and Neckarsulm (Germany), Györ 
(Hungary), Changchun (China) and Brussels (Belgium). Aurangabad in India saw the start of CKD 
production of the Audi A6 at the end of 2007 and of the Audi A4 in early October 2008. The Company is 
active in more than 100 markets worldwide. AUDI AG’s wholly owned subsidiaries include Automobili 
Lamborghini Holding S.p.A. in Sant’Agata Bolognese (Italy) and quattro GmbH in Neckarsulm. Audi 
currently employs around 58,000 people worldwide, including 46,500 in Germany. The brand with the 
four rings invests around €2 billion each year in order to sustain the Company’s technological lead 
embodied in its “Vorsprung durch Technik” slogan. By 2015, Audi plans to significantly increase the 
number of models in its portfolio to 42. Audi celebrated its 100th birthday in 2009. The Company was 
founded by August Horch in Zwickau on July 16, 1909; he named it Audi after the Latin translation of his 
surname (“hark!”). 
 
AUDI AG will present the complete results for the 2009 business year at its Annual Press Conference on 
March 9, 2010 in Ingolstadt. 


